
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 15, 2018

TELEVICENTRO OF PUERTO RICO, LLC.
P0 BOX 21345
San Juan, PR 00928

Gentlemen:

This refers to your attorney's letter dated August 10, 2018 requesting special temporary authority
to remain silent. You indicate while Sistema Universitario Ana G. Mendez, Inc. ("SUAGM"),
worked diligently and successfully to return the station to the air in 2018 using temporary
facilities following the hurricane destruction on the island in the Fall of 2017, and it ordered
necessary equipment and has engaged in extensive planning for the repack process, the August 1
deadline could not be met, due to matters beyond SUAGM's control, such as the timing involved
with the delivery of new antennas as well as very difficult challenges relating to transporting
equipment to the WMTJ transmitter site at El Yunque.

In light of the above, special temporary authority IS GRANTED pursuant to Sections 73.1740 of
the Commission's Rules. This authorization expires on February 15, 2019.

During this period of discontinued operation, you are directed to pay strict attention to Section
73.1740 (a) (4). That is, you must continue to adhere to the requirements in your station license
pertaining to the lighting of antenna structures.

We wish to point out that an extension of this request must include detailed reasons and a
description of efforts being taken to return the station to full power operation.

Sincerely,

Kevin R. Harding
Associate Chief
Video Division
Media Bureau
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Re: WMTJ
00000058852
Fajardo, PR
Fac Id: 2174

cc: Todd D. Gray


